


Missionaries of the Week
Joel & Veronica Culberson/Awana

1) Praise for the two Connect meetings in the St. Louis
area and the leaders who were equipped. 2) Pray for the
Resilient Child Discipleship Training in the Kansas City
area in April. Pray for good attendance and those who are
leading the training. 3) Pray for the churches that have
and will be partnering with the Africa Child and School
Initiative this club year. Last year in Africa, over 800,000
more children in 3,070 additional schools heard the
Gospel truth! The number of kids being reached by Awana
in African schools has more than doubled in the last 18
months. 4) On top of this great news about Africa, Awana
experienced the largest ministry growth in our history in
2023. We are now discipling 6.4 million kids weekly.
Praise be to God!

Home-bound Persons of the Week

Jacob & Ruth Hogsett
4337 N Olive

Kansas City, MO 64116

Pray for them and send them a card.

Birthdays This Week

March 8th – Millie Dacus

Anniversaries This Week

March 5th – Leonard & Shirley Hale


